
Thank you for a wonderful school year!
As the 23/24 school year comes to a close, the PTA would like to sincerely thank our JES 
families for all of your support this year! You came to the spirit nights, you volunteered 
for lunch duty, you baked goodies for the sunshine cart, you bought the shirts, you 
donated money . . . you showed up and provided for our kids!

Nest News & Notes
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May
• 5/6–5/10: Teacher 

Appreciation Week

• 5/7: Sunshine Cart

• 5/9: Duty-Free Lunch

• 5/31: Jack the Dipper 
Spirit Day

June
• 6/15: Jack the Dipper 

Spirit Day

July
• 7/6: Jack the Dipper   

Spirit Day

August
• 8/10: Jack the Dipper   

Spirit Day

• 8/19: Back to school

Upcoming Events

Connect with us
Email: 
JunaluskaPTA@gmail.com

Facebook: 
facebook.com/groups/
junaluskapta

PTA fundraising by the numbers:
2023 School Sponsorship: $14,150
Charleston Wrap: $1073.60
Chick-fil-A Spirit Night: $1005.20
Fall Movie Night: $750.24
Spring Apparel Sale: $985
Sk8way Spirit Night: $1000

Science Night Concessions: $230
Jack the Dipper Spirit Days: $613
2024 School Sponsorship: $5910 
as of May 1st. The campaign runs 
until August and we still need more 
donations in order to reach our goal.

The money we raised this year paid for art program supplies including our new clay 
roller, a JES t-shirt for every student and staff member, classroom supplies, teachers 
appreciation lunches and gifts, and campus activities.  

Support the 2024 School Sponsorship Fundraiser!
Be a sponsor or ask your employer to be a sponsor.

Last month we officially kicked-off our School Sponsorship Fundraiser. 
We’ve already raised $5910, but we still need more to reach our goal. 
Families or businesses who donate can have their name and/or 
logo featured on the fall t-shirt given to ALL students and staff. The 
fundraiser runs until August and our goal is to raise $20,000 to replace 
five JES smart boards.  Checks are accepted (payable to Junaluska School PTA) or 
you can scan the QR to donate online.

Let’s ensure our children are equipped with the essential 21st-century 
technology and skills necessary for success in today’s world! 

Chill out this summer with Jack the Dipper!
Visit Jack the Dipper on our JES summer spirit days: May 31st, June 15th, 
July 6th and August 10th! Every scoop helps!

Volunteer during Teacher Appreciation Week
Next week is Teacher Appreciation Week and the PTA is looking for donations and 
volunteers for our Sunshine Cart (May 7th) and Duty-Free Lunch (May 9th). 

Sunshine Cart: May 7th
Sign up to donate by 
scanning this QR code.

Duty-Free Lunch: May 9th
Sign up to volunteer by 
scanning this QR code.

Join the PTA Facebook group for summer updates: Facebook.com/groups/junaluskapta
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